
 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
November 2, 2015 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 

RE: Supplement to ITC-T/C-20151008-00236, Northwest Missouri Cellular 
Limited Partnership Pro Forma Transfer of Control 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 
 Northwest Missouri Cellular Limited Partnership (“NWMC”) hereby files this letter 
to supplement and correct certain information in its Transfer of Control application 
(“Application”), File Number ITC-T/C-20151008-00236, regarding the pro forma transfer of 
control of NWMC. 
 
 In section 5 of the Application, the “Name” of the Section 214 Authorization Holder 
was inadvertently listed as Mr. Roger Bundridge, but the “Name” should have been listed as 
Northwest Missouri Cellular Limited Partnership, and Mr. Roger Bundridge should have 
been listed in the “Attention” field of this section.  The remaining information in section 5 is 
otherwise accurate and correct. 
 
 In section 6 of the Application, the “Name” of the Transferor was inadvertently listed 
as Mr. Roger Bundridge, but the “Name” should have been listed as Northwest Missouri 
Cellular Limited Partnership, and Mr. Roger Bundridge should have been listed in the 
“Attention” field of this section.  Also, the DBA Name field should have been left blank.  
The remaining information in section 6 is otherwise accurate and correct. 
 

D O N A L D  L .  H E R M A N ,  J R  

G R E G O R Y  W .  W H I T E A K E R  

K E N N E T H  C .  J O H N S O N †  

R O B I N  E .  T U T T L E † † 	

C A R R I E  L .  D E V I E R † † † 	

S A R A H  L .  J .  A C E V E S † † † † 	

†Admitted	in	DC	and	VA	only
	

††Admitted	in	DC,	SC	and	FL	only	
†††Admitted	in	SC	only 
††††Admitted	in	DC	only	

T E L  2 0 2 - 6 0 0 - 7 2 7 2  

F A X  2 0 2 - 7 0 6 - 6 0 5 6  

6 7 2 0  B  R o c k l e d g e  D r i v e ,  S u i t e  1 5 0  

B e t h e s d a ,  M D  2 0 8 1 7  
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Please contact the undersigned counsel if you have any questions. 
      

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Gregory W. Whiteaker 
Counsel for Northwest Missouri Cellular 

Limited Partnership 
 

 
 
cc Richard D. Rubino (via electronic mail) 


